City of Elm Springs Workshop Proposed Budget Review & Discussion October 10, 2017

The City of Elm Springs Council met for a workshop to review & discuss a 2018 Proposed Budget October 10, 2017, @6:30 p.m.

Mayor Douthit called the meeting to order, followed by prayer, led by Derl Howerton, and the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll call was taken. The following members were present: Steve Roberts, Sarah Downum, Roberta Peters, Jeannie Burks, & Derl Howerton. The City Attorney, Jay Williams was also present.

Allan Huddleston is expected to be late. Allan Huddleston arrived at 6:34.

Copies of the 2017 Budget were given to all members for review & guidance to create the 2018 Proposed Budget.

All items were presented in detail, line by line.

The Mayor answered questions & opened the floor so members could state their views and recommendations.

After approximately 1 ½ hr. discussion, and no more questions or discussion, Sarah Downum made a motion to adjourn & Derl Howerton seconded. All approved and the meeting was adjourned.